I object to the development plan because:

I can’t see how the proposed road infrastructure is going to help the traffic
problems around Stockton Heath and Lumb Brook in particular. It has been
getting steadily worse over the last five years and with the current housing
proposal I can see the situation as being chronic.

It seems to me that these particular areas along with Latchford are traffic
bottlenecks and they will not be able to cope with a massive developement.

Shouldn’t more affordable homes be being built closer to the town centre on
brownfield sites? I thought there was a lack of affordable homes for first time
buyers not the type of homes which are being proposed. Surely more homes in
the centre would rejuvenate the town which it badly needs whereas if more
people are living in the proposed green belt area they would more likely
commute to and shop in Liverpool and Manchester.

Why are the council pushing for Warrington city status? Manchester, Liverpool
and Chester are fine cities and are close by.

Warrington is a town and not a city...this is precisely why people like living here!





